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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

*Do you love working with children?  

*Do you like sharing and reading Bible 

stories?  

*Do you like crafts, sports, science, or 

history?  

*Are you free to help at least once a 

month?  

Then Wesley Sunday School is where 

you are needed! Reach out to Rhianna 

for more information.  

Happy New Year Everyone!  

I wanted to take this month to introduce myself to 

the parents/guardians of our Sunday School Children. 

So far, the Children know my name rhymes with 

Banana, I love to keep busy, and I can’t cook to save 

my life! Lol!  

In my free time I love to go to museums and zoos 

with my husband Danny and our three daughters, 

our four nieces, and two nephews.  

I am a Girl Scout with my youngest, and I also 

provided multiple weekly family engagement 

playgroups across Central MA to support parents as 

their child’s best first Teachers.  

My favorite memories of Church are Christmas Plays, 

Bible Songs, and Vacation Bible School weeks with all 

my friends each year. My favorite bible story is 

Noah’s because of not only how many animals he 

helped, but also the promise of when times are 

tough do what you know in your heart is best 

because with God anything is possible!    

I look forward to working with your Children this year 

and getting to know all the families here at Wesley.   

I wish you all a wonderful and blessed start to the 

year!  Rhianna 

 

 Director: Rhianna Burke  

 Email: education@wesleyworc.org 

All emails & phone messages will be checked 

twice a week, for immediate assistance contact 

the main office at 508 799-4191. 

Upcoming Events 

FEB 4th -Children’s Painting lesson 

@1130am for ages 6 and up! 

(Registration Required email Rhianna) 
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